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Committee Vote: Favorable, 3-0 (In favor: Council Members Harrison, Glaros, and Toles) 

 

Council staff gave an overview of the purpose of the legislation. CB-8-2018 amends an 

uncodified section of CB-16-2015 concerning food truck hubs enacted by the County Council in 

October 2015.  CB-8 provides for the relocation of a food truck hub designated area from Naylor 

Road Metro Station to the parking lot at the Shops at Iverson Mall.   

 

Council Member Toles, the bill’s sponsor, informed the Committee that she proposes the 

relocation of the designated area as an opportunity for a food truck hub to be a part of the 

revitalization occurring at Iverson Mall.  Council Member Harrison concurred with Ms. Toles 

indicating that the relocation makes sense in light of the market in the Iverson Mall area. 

 

The Legislative Officer commented that the change to the designated areas will be reflected in 

the Code as an Editor’s Note since CB-8-2018 amends an uncodified section of the prior 

legislation. The County Executive’s representative informed the Committee that the Executive is 

in support of the legislation.   

 

The Committee voted favorable on CB-8-2018 as drafted. 

 


